
Buffer Land Broom Bash 

Sunday, March 23 – 10:00am to 1:00pm

The Buffer Land

Join us on March 23 for the 

first community effort against 
Scotch broom and other 

invasive nasties. The Buffer 
Land is a 113.5 acre property 
owned by Metchosin. You can 

help restore this wonderful 
natural area!

How to get there?

Access to the Buffer Land is 
from Neild Road, about 0.7km 

after turning off  Happy Valley 
Road.

What do I need?
A limited number of tools will 

be available at the pull. So, if  
you have loppers (like those 
shown), please bring those. 

Bring gloves. Bring good 
footware. Bring attitude: 

“Scotch Broom - Adios!”

Please RSVP

In order for us to plan and 
prepare, we’d like to know 

how many community 
members are participating. 
Please send confirmation to:

jshukin@Metchosin.ca
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